
 
 

Nancy L. Sorensen 
Attorney at Law 
860 SW 143rd Street 

Seattle Washington 98166 
 

(206) 439-8282 
 
 
 
 
September 12, 2023 
 
Ms. Jennifer Hansen     Via Email: pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
Compliance Officer 
Public Disclosure Commission 
 
 Re:  Washington State Business & Professional Women PAC 
                    PDC Case No. 141746 
 
Dear Ms. Hansen: 
 
 I am a member of  the Washington State Business and Professional Women.  I am 
responding to the complaint of Glen Morgan.  Initially, I would like to note that 
Washington State Business and Professional Women is a small organization comprised of 
volunteers. 
 
 In response to Mr. Morgan’s complaint we respond as follows: 
 
 1.  Late Filing.  We are not addressing the issue of late filing at this time. 
 
 2.  Identities of Donors.  On some of our reports, some donors’ contributions were 
lumped together, but each donor contributed no more than $100.  We will specifically list 
all donors in our amended reports. 
 
 3.  Expenditures Reports.  Through oversight and due to a change in the 
administration of the PAC, reports were not filed for several years.  All missing reports 
will be filed later.  All expenditures have been less than $200 per year.   
 
 4.  Use of Campaign Funds.  The WSBPW PAC has not been very active.  The 
bank records as of July 21, 2023 show a balance of $6,599.86.   Not all funds donated 
have been contributed to a candidate, which is why the balance has increased over the 
years. 
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 5. Conclusion.  The WSBPW PAC is working to complete our late reports.  We 
anticipate being able to submit complete reports to the PDC within the next month. 
 
 If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  My 
email address is: Nancy@SorensenLawOffice.com. 
 
   
 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
     Nancy L. Sorensen   
 
NLS/bml 
cc:  Eldean Montgomery  (eldeanmont@aol.com) 
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